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Dear MCA Members, 
  
Due to an unforeseen family emergency, I must be out of town on Thursday 
evening and will be unable to conduct the Annual Meeting 
as originally scheduled. After consulting with our MCA Board President, Denise 
Gammon, we determined it was in the best 
interest of the members and the organization to postpone the meeting to a 
time when I could deliver the 2010 proposed operating budget. The new date for 
the meeting is Thursday, December 10 at 6:30 p.m. We will continue to accept 
delegate election ballots through this date, as well. 
  
I truly apologize for any inconvenience that this has caused and I look forward 
to seeing all members that wish to attend on December 10 in person or via our 
online “readylink” webinar access.  
  
If you have any questions about this Annual Meeting, please contact Jenifer at 
303-388-0724.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
 
 

 

Keven A. Burnett 
Executive Director 
Stapleton MCA 
Office: 303.388.0724 
Fax:  303.388.1673 
Web: www.StapletonCommunity.com 

 
 


